November 15, 2017

Re: Sewer District #3 Update

Dear Resident,

As you know the Town of Duanesburg has been installing municipal sewers to the Hamlet of
Duanesburg. The collection system is complete however modifications at the existing Waste Water
Treatment Plant are not. These modifications should be completed by January 31, 2018,

The Town has to repay the debt incurred in financing this project therefore you will be billed on your
January Tax Bill for the debt payment only. When you are allowed to obtain a permit to connect you will

be required to pay for the permit ($30.00) and a pro-rated Operation and Maintenance Charge.

You will be notified when we are able to start connecting to the Municipal Sewer System. We look
forward to any questions or concerns you may have about the new sewer system.

Sincerely,

Roger Tidball,
Town Supervisor



